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April 26, 2019 

 

Ms. Tanowa M. Troupe, Secretary 

Ohio Public Utilities Commission  

180 E. Broad St. 

Columbus, OH 43215 

 

Re:   PUCO Case No. 17-2329-TP-COI 

 Consumer Education Plan for NXX code holder in the “937” NPA 

 

Dear Ms. Troupe: 

 

Pursuant to the Commission’s Order in the above referenced docket, McLeodUSA 

Telecommunications Services, LLC,  (“McLeod”) hereby responds in confirmation of its 

participation in the required consumer education plan (“Plan”).  McLeod’s affiliates, Choice One 

Communications of Ohio, Inc., Windstream NuVox Ohio, LLC., and Windstream Ohio, LLC., 

previously agreed to follow AT&T’s plan filed with the Commission on March 27, 2019 and 

attached hereto.    

 

McLeodUSA also agrees to follow this same Plan. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (501) 748-6313. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Nicole Winters 

Counsel II 

 

cc: Robin Russell, robbin.russell@puco.ohio.gov  
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